

Town of Belmont Human Services Subcommittee of Warrant Committee

2017 MAY 11 PM 2: 50

Minutes of Human Services Subcommittee of Warrant Committee April 6, 2017

Present:

Chairman Robert E. McLaughlin, Member Greg Mennis and Geoff Lubien and

Ellen Schreiber arrived late

The Chairman, Robert McLaughlin, called the meeting to order at the Conference Room in the Homer Building, 19 Moore Street, at 8:00 a.m. on April 6, 2017.

The Committee met with the Executive Director of the Department of Health and the Chairman of the Board of Health, Dr. David Alper.

The Committee discussed with the Director and the Chairman of the Board of Health the budget for fiscal year 18 and particularly the changes in this year's budget versus the fiscal year 17 budget.

The Committee also discussed the services and responsibilities of the Board of Health and the resources devoted to each of the component services.

The Committee also discussed any additional initiatives the Board of Health would desire to pursue if funding permitted.

There being no further business to come before the committee, the meeting was adjourned at 9:10 a.m.

/s/ Robert E. McLaughlin, Human Services Subcommittee Chair